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8th June, 2022 
 
 
Dear Year 13 Students, 
 
A Level Results Day Arrangements: Thursday, 18th August 2022  
 
Further to previous emails and to notices on the Parental Bulletin, I am just writing with final confirmation of 
arrangements for Results Day on Thursday 18th August. 
 
As Higher Education decisions will be released by universities at 0815, Year 13 students are welcome to come 
into school from 0815 (rather than 0830 as originally announced) until 1200 to pick up their A Level results.   
You will also be able to access your results online through the Student Gateway from 1200.  
 
Staff will be on hand in school to celebrate and provide any advice and guidance about university places and 
next steps.   
 
If a student is unable to pick up their results in person or online, they can provide written consent for someone 
else to collect them from school on their behalf or they can supply a stamped address envelope for them to be 
posted home.  Please email exams@tbshs.org, or pass letters or envelopes to the Examinations Office, before 
the end of term on 20th July.  Results cannot be given to any person not nominated by the student 
themselves and cannot be given over the phone.  Please note that the UCAS TRACK system will not 
update with university decisions until 0815.  
 
The Sixth Form Management Team look forward to seeing you on 18th August and welcoming you back to your 
Awards Evening on Tuesday, 20th December.  In the meantime, enjoy your summer. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

     
 
Assistant Headteacher 
Head of Sixth Form 
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